
From: Mark Garner <markgarner@rogers.com> 
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 5:29 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>; Mark Garner <markgarner@rogers.com>; Bill Harper
<bharper.consultant@bell.net>
Cc: shelley.grice@rogers.com
Subject: EB-2024-0236 Evaluation of the Incremental Capital Module Policy

In accordance with the Board's letter of August 28, 2024 please be advised that VECC wishes to
participate in the ICM Policy Review EB-2024-0236.
VECC will be applying for cost recovery of its participation.  VECC is a well know intervenor in
proceedings of the Board's and its eligibility for cost awards are provided as part of its annual frequent
Intervenor filing.

The parties to contact for this proceeding are:

Bill Harper
bharper.consultant@bell.net
and
Mark Garner
markgarner@rogers.com

M. Garner for VECC/PIAC

Mark C. Garner markgarner@rogers.com 647-408-4501 This communication is directed in confidence
solely to the person(s) listed above, and may not otherwise be distributed, copied or disclosed. If you
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or by return email and delete
this communication and any copy immediately. Thank you for your assistance.
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